WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION

12th Floor, Building of the Ministry of Health & Medical Education, Simaye-Iran Street, Phase 5, Shahrak-e-Qods, Tehran-1467664961 Islamic Republic of Iran

P.O.Box: Telephone: Fax: E-mail:

(+9821) 88363979, 88363980, 88363718 (+9821) 88364100 whoteh@ira.emro.who.int



سازمسان جهسسانس بهداشست

دفتـر نماینـد کی در ایـران. تیـران ۱۹۶۲۹۶۹ ۱۵۶۰ شهــــــــرک قــدس (عرب)، فـــــاز پنــج خــایـــان سیمــای ایـــــران. ساختــــمان وزارت بیدافــــت درمـــان و آصوزش پــزهـــکن

12990-1090

AATS TAYA, AATS TAA., AATS TYIA

ለልኛን ይነ። whoteh@ira.emro.who.int تلفـــن: فاكس:

Ref. WR/IRN/02/78 File: HSD/Health Policy

22 February 2021

2021 International Year of Health and Care Workers

Dear Dr Asadi Lari

As you know, 2021 has been designated as the International Year of Health and Care Workers, in appreciation and gratitude for their unwavering dedication in the fight against the COVID-19 pandemic. The theme of this year-long campaign is *Protect. Invest. Together*. It highlights the urgent need to invest in health workers for shared dividends in health, jobs, economic opportunity, and equity.

The campaign for the International Year of Health and Care Workers is launching with the theme of **#Protect. #Invest. #Together**. The details are on the WHO website at https://www.who.int/campaigns/annual-theme/year-of-health-and-care-workers-2021.

I hope we will be able to mark and celebrate the year with activities and progresses at regional and country level. I will share some further ideas in the coming days, and we would also appreciate your suggestions and proposals.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Christoph Hamelmann WHO Representative

I.R. Iran

Dr Mohsen Asadi Lari Director General for International Affairs MOHME, I.R. Iran